



Heritage Academy Gateway Campus  
PTO Agenda

May 8, 2018

\*Last month's meeting agenda has been provided on a separate page.  
Please look over and review. We will approve them at the beginning of the meeting.\*

**Call to Order** 7:07pm

**Approval of Last Month's Meeting Minutes**

Motion Lisa D., 2nd Rachel K.

**Reports**

**Vice President Report:** Chris Anderson

**Treasurer's Report:** Darin and Bren Palmer

**Principal's Report:** Kathleen Lopez

**New Business**

**Election**

Added Spouses to the ballot: Marc and Chris for president, Darin and Bren for treasurer  
Added names to general board member positions to the ballot

**Committees**

Carolyn staying on teacher appreciation committee

**\$3000**

No extra money, miscommunication about grass  
\$1600 to school for math, science and english department as previously voted on  
Difference went to grass

**Meeting Dates**

3rd Tuesday, no meeting in December, dates already on calendar

August 21, September 18, October 16, November 20, January 15, February 19, March 26, April 16 and May 14

All meetings 7pm, room 242

### **Teacher Appreciation**

30 Amazon cards, 1-\$50 card for Mrs. Lopez  
Enough cash donated to buy chocolates for teachers too

### **Fall Festival**

Pro's: makes a lot of money, smiles, seeing teachers and scholars  
Con's: lots of work, not a lot of volunteers

No more donations from 7-11  
food trucks? pay vendor fee

Suggestion to advertise to the community, concern brought up about cost of advertising

Chris and Lisa suggested an online auctions for services, items/goods, etc.  
questions for a CPA  
perhaps in fall  
Lisa explained a little of how it would work

Marc suggested both festival and online auction

ideas: pick up auction items at festival, or at a restaurant

Chris brought up another fundraiser idea: Project Board, pick an item to decide to raise money for  
Have envelopes from \$1-\$200  
families/scholars anyone can pick an envelope based on what they can afford  
put in the amount of money written on the envelope, and turn into specific mailbox in office  
perhaps a prize in a few envelopes

### **Other**

History and Language departments have not received funds.

Dr. Wolverton suggested reaching out to Amazon for kindles to use for history  
He will reach out to them  
Possible ISO alert for old iPads or kindles

Need to know what Language department would like

### **Old Business**

**Possible Early Meeting or Live Facebook**

### **PTO By Laws**

### **Topics Tabled for Next Meeting**

- a.
- b.
- c.
- d.

**Meeting Adjourned** 7:57pm Motion Chris, 2nd Lisa

**Next Meeting:** \_\_\_\_\_ **7pm**

Thank you for attending our PTO Meeting. Your time and participation is invaluable.

**\*\*We appreciate your help in keeping our meeting to no more than an hour by staying on topic.  
All side questions and comments please save for individuals after the meeting.\*\***